RE: sidewalk

From: Perron, Logan (logan.perron@vermont.gov)
To: harris37@yahoo.com

Date: Monday, June 10, 2024 at 07:36 AM EDT

Received.
Thank you Mike.

Logan A. Perron
AOT - District 7 Project Manager
Cell: 802.279.0818

From: mike harris <harris37@yahoo.com>

Sent: Saturday, June 8, 2024 4:49 PM

To: Perron, Logan <Logan.Perron@vermont.gov>
Subject: sidewalk

EXTERNAL SENDER: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the sender.

Good afternocon Logan,

| am letting you know that the town of Burke is intending to submit a grant application for the replacement of the
remaining section of sidewalk located in the East Burke Village.

This is the short section in front of the east Burke Congregational Church.

Thanks

Mike



